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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 8:16 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul)
Subject: RE: File#CG2001E3/Assessment#200118/727 Van Buren Avenue - Update

I have attached below to AR file.  If there is an update, I will add to file.   Update:  The AR and TA files are actually for 
7/22 so I am attaching this to TA file only.   
 
Mai 
 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 11:49 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: File#CG2001E3/Assessment#200118/727 Van Buren Avenue 
 
Please review this email, prepare a staff response and send it to be attached to the Council record. This case is on for 
Wed. 7/15, so if you can do it today, that would help. 
 
He has other garbage hauling assessments, but he did not reference them in the subject line. 
 

From: SHAH L. VANG <shahvang@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 3:21 PM 
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: File#CG2001E3/Assessment#200118/727 Van Buren Avenue 
 
Dear Sir and Madam, 
727 Van Buren Avenue is a registered rental property with the City of St. Paul and Ramsey County 
accordingly.  We have no idea where the garbage hauler send the first billing to, and we have since 
update our billing address with the garbage hauler.  Moreover, it has come to our attention that the 
garbage hauler neglected to pick up trash services for a period of 4 weeks during the city wide 
garbage kick off.  We are asking that you delete the assessment of $117.80 from the captioned file as 
we are in no fault.   
 
Shah L. Vang 
S&R Consulting, LLC 
Phone: 651-226-0222 
Fax: 651-224-3467 
 


